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Piper Cub CF-DRW

I

Department of Transport, 
No. 3 Temporary Building, 
Ottawa, Ontario.

1. Mr. C. M. Marshall of Marshalls Flying Service 
has advised that this aircraft has been scrapped and parts 
seld for ultra light aircraft. Mr. Fred Gillies of Gillies 
Flying Service advises that the Certificates of Registration 
and Airworthiness were returned to the Department the year 
ef Hurricane Basel, in which the Aircraft was destroyed.
There is no record on file in this office of the certificates 
ever having been received and they are presumed lost.

2. It is recommended that this aircraft be deleted 
from the Civil Aircraft Register.

Director, Air Services 
Toronto


